
BEVERLY BEACH WATER DISTRICT MINUTES

FEBRUARY 15, 2017

The meeting scheduled for February 15, 2017 was cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  Jack 
Barbay was out of town, and Gene Hogan thought the meeting was a week later.  The regular 
meetings of the Beverly Beach Water District will resume with the meeting scheduled for Wed-
nesday, March 15, 2017.


